
Kangaroo Maths Competition- Extended Entry Deadline

Due to popular demand, we are extending the entry deadline for 
the Kangaroo Maths Competition. The competition is available 
to students from years 5-13. We will now be accepting entries 
until Tuesday 19th April. Please refer to the following letter for 
guidance regarding entry and payment.

For more information, please email to Mr Joel Lawrence at
jlawrence@sji-international.edu.my

Sat, 2nd April - SJIIM and Selangor Symphony Youth 
Orchestra Combined Concert

We are delighted to invite you to attend a unique orchestral 
concert experience as SJIIM students combine with members 
of the Selangor Symphony Youth Orchestra under conductor 
Eugene Pook.
This concert is the culmination of a 4-day workshop to inspire 
students with engaging ensemble activities which focus on 
ensemble playing techniques. All participants will have been 
coached by members of Selangor Symphony Orchestra as 
well as CCA coaches of the SJIIM in a series of rehearsals and 
sectionals.

Tickets can be reserved through this link and RM40 will be 
collected at the door to be donated to purchasing musical 
instruments for RPX Boys Home. (RM20 concession (age 
below 16, under 18 with student ID, 60+).

Happy Ramadan Mubarak - 3rd April 

This year, Ramadan will begin on the 3rd April. We wish all 
members of our community who celebrate Ramadan a blessed 
time. Ramadan Mubarak to you and your family.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1P1UWgCUmba7HxKoS22LwlXgUVWy_83Ux/view?usp=sharing
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sjiim-and-selangor-symphony-youth-orchestra-tickets-299000306967

